
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 
 

 27 October 2021 

 
Telstra Mobile Coverage 

 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to inform residents that there will not be 
Telstra Mobile Coverage at Irvine Hill for three weeks including the Christmas Island 
Airport from the 5th to the 23rd November 2021. 
 
Catalyst Communication Rigging Pty Ltd (CCR) will be recovering and replacing the 
mast at the Telstra Compound at Irvine Hill Road during this period.  
 
For enquiries regarding the above works please contact the following.  
  
Pat Shinnick 
Catalyst Communication Rigging Pty Ltd (CCR) 
PO Box 1855 Malaga WA 6944 
17 Vale St Malaga WA 6090 
 
Phone (08) 9249 4511 
Mobile 040 808 5516 
email pat@catalystrigging.com 
Web Page http://www.catalystrigging.com 
 
Any further enquiries please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, Mr 
Graeme Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) 
or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 

David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


